
Preschool  Class Newsletter for September 2025

This month we will spend time getting to know each other, and      learning
names. Activities, songs and art will center around our     names as well.
We will also focus on the colors, red, green and     yellow with art and
game activities. I will start assessments in      all areas of development as
I get to know each of them better. We will make our self portraits, “all
about me” page, and practice writing our names so that we can compare
them to those we make in the spring!  We will record height and weight for
later comparisons as well. We will also be looking at all that we can do now
compared to when we were babies! We will even get to see what each of
us looked like as babies! Please bring a baby photo for this purpose! We
will also need a family photo as we will be learning about families and
sharing about our own families. We will be doing all of this while learning
our daily routine, classroom rules and procedures, “individual” space, and
all of the other important social skills!

Our worship themes/stories this month are an introduction to God and Jesus
as well as creation, “Abraham Follows God”, “Joseph Forgives his
Brothers”, and “God Protects Moses”. We will be learning a fruit of the
spirit each month this year. This month is “LOVE”.

                  REMINDERS:

Please provide a complete change of clothes in your child’s cubby or back
pack. This is very important in case there is a spill or other accident.         
                                                           

Upcoming Events:

To be announced - First Field Trip!  We will be joining the other two classes
on an apple orchard adventure! Cost is $3.00 per child. Sign up and come along if you
can!  More details will be on the parent bulletin board!


